
Beneficiary Advisory Council (BAC)

The BAC will consist of individuals who are currently or 

have been Medicaid beneficiaries and individuals with 

direct experience supporting Medicaid beneficiaries. 

The BAC will advise the MAC regarding:

► Their experience with the Medicaid program.

► Matters of concern related to policy development. 

► Matters related to the effective administration of the 

Medicaid program.



Join the BAC!

https://forms.office.com/g/tYcsWc22Gf

Please complete the form by 

Monday, March 24th at 4:30 p.m.

If you have any questions, contact us 

at medicaidmac-bac@hhs.iowa.gov.

The BAC begins July 1, 2025.

https://forms.office.com/g/tYcsWc22Gf
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